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MAYOR DE BLASIO AND LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR HOCHUL ISSUE JOINT STATEMENT 

NEW YORK—Following their meeting today, Mayor Bill de Blasio and Lieutenant Governor Kathy Hochul released the below statement:

“We had a productive conversation today discussing issues that are important to New Yorkers, from fighting the Delta variant to getting our kids back to school safely this fall to keeping our communities safe. We look forward to working with each other to continue New York City's recovery and end the fight against COVID.”
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